10-001
COMMENT
CL-03437

From: Mark Larson <nermal95628@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 24, 2010 12:22 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CEFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex[!

In re: RIN 3038-AC61

[ take strong expeption to your latest attempt to drive the small retail customer out of the FOREX market. You have already
increased margin requirements and eliminated the stop loss function. Haven't we as retail customers suffered enough? Why
are you trying to ruin us? Please cease this vendetta against people who are trying to improve their status in life. You cannot
make trading idiot proof so stop trying.

Mark Larson



